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arises, cali cither the Canadian Embassy in Washington at (202) 682-7746 or the
Canadian Comimercial Corporation at (613) 995-8046.

REMAINING RESTRICTIONS ON
CANADIAN CONSTRUCTION MATERIALS

The BAA effectively prohibits Canadian products; or supplies frombeing used inany
U.S. federal public works or construction projects when the prime contract is valued
at under US$6.5 million. However, FAR 25.202(a) states that exceptions rnay be
madle when:

" the head of the concerned agency determines that use of a particular
domestic construction material would unreasonably mncrease the
project cost, or would be impractical; or

* the required materials are unavailabke in sufficient quality or quantity
i the United States.

Thus for public worlcs or construction cnrtsunder US$6.5 million, the .gency
may waive permitting the use of Canadian or other foreign-made products; or
supplies. Waivers pertaining to a single contract nmust be granted:

* to the prime contractor,

sold throuah U.S. itiuoswoaeprofacanosbotatr.

If a


